
 

It is hard to believe that  this time last year the Triangle did not exist………………..and look at it now. 

Last year we set ourselves the target of completing Phase 1 of the Triangle, fundraising and increasing membership. 

We have succeeded in all of these aims.  

Last year we had 32 members  now we have now more than double that number. 

Last year we had £81.50 monies we now have over £2000 in the bank. 

Last year there was no Triangle, now we have a lovely space, thanks to everyone who helped build it and perhaps 

particularly the people who watered it in that long hot summer that we’ve all but forgotten. 

I would particularly like to thank  Elise for putting so much time into the Triangle,  

Last year we had no litter picking equipment,  we have now carried out 14 litter picks throughout the year, many 

thanks to some of the businesses on the Bath Road, all of whom we mentioned on the website and included in our 

newsletter. 

I’m now looking forward to: 

• Holding our first Carol Service on the Triangle. 

• Introducing Advent Windows. 

• Our first Spring on the Triangle. 

 

We have everything to look forward to and thank you everyone foe all your hard work…its paid off. 

 

Derek 


